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PRESS RELEASE
Baker Donelson Announces Strategic Affiliation with Ambassador Andrew 
Bremberg, Senior Official in First Trump Administration

March 26, 2025

The Government Relations and Public Policy Group at Baker Donelson has announced a strategic 
affiliation with Ambassador Andrew Bremberg, who previously served as Assistant to the President 
and the director of the Domestic Policy Council for President Donald Trump and as Permanent 
Representative of the United States of America to the Office of the United Nations and Other 
International Organizations in Geneva during his first administration.

Amb. Bremberg is a leading authority on domestic and international policy issues and was a close advisor to 
President Trump and the Trump administration on executive orders and administrative actions. As a strategic 
advisor to Baker Donelson, Amb. Bremberg will provide guidance to clients on policies, regulatory actions, 
positions taken by the administration, and the potential impact of executive orders and various administrative 
actions announced by the Trump administration.

Sheila P. Burke, chair of Baker Donelson's Government Relations and Public Policy Group, said, "Through his 
experience in the first Trump administration and his in-depth understanding of the current administration's 
strategy, Andrew is uniquely positioned to offer high-level insights to help organizations adapt and engage in 
this new political landscape. We feel extremely fortunate to have the opportunity to partner with him, and we 
are confident his guidance will be invaluable to our clients."

Amb. Bremberg's more than 20 years of public service experience has included serving as Policy Advisor and 
Counsel on Nominations for the Office of Senate Majority Leader. He also worked for the non-profit MITRE 
Corporation as a senior health policy analyst and department manager and for the U.S. Department of Health 
and Human Services during the George W. Bush administration.

"The public policy team at Baker Donelson has a longstanding reputation for delivering practical solutions in 
any political climate," said Amb. Bremberg. "I look forward to working with them to offer discerning and 
informed counsel to clients who desire a sophisticated strategy to navigating the changes under the new 
Trump administration."


